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Submission: The suggested 5% increase is uncalled for and well above the current inflation rats. Public transport needs to
remain cost effective for all users, at this rate driving is going to be cheaper.

A number of people use public transport without paying a fare, I would suggest instead to focus on compliance of these people
instead of putting up the prices for people who do the right thing.





